
From: Gloede, Carl  

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 10:05 AM 
To: Schauf, Mary 

Subject: RE: Electronic packet for 3/16/2011 ALRC regular meeting 

 
ALRC 3/16/2011 
Item #3 
MPD Central District does not have any concerns with the application for change of corporate 
control for the Orpheum Theatre. 
 
Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 


